
Dear parents and carers,  

I hope that everyone has had a wonderful East-
er break and the chance to relax and unwind 
whilst enjoying family time (and a bit of choco-
late)!  

Thank you so much to those of you who were 
able to join us for the Easter Eucharist Service 
on the last day of term; it was truly a fantastic 
experience and grateful thanks again to Father 
Doug for all his support and input. It was also 
lovely to see so many parents and carers 
attending the open morning session following 
the service to explore and share their children’s 
learning with them.  

This term has started well with the classes em-
barking on new topics and learning. No doubt, 
you will be hearing all about this in the near 
future.  

Please remember that next week is a shorter 
one due to the Bank holiday on Monday May 
2nd.  

With very best wishes for a relaxing long week-
end,  

Caroline Jarrett  

 

29/04/22 - Pendower are having a PJ day 
03/05/22 - Cricket experience  day at the social club 
05/05/22 - Kiberick HFC trip 
20/05/22 - Farm shop 
27/05/22 - Last day half term 
06/06/22 - INSET DAY 
07/06/22 - First day back 
Kiberick Sailing every Wednesday 

Second-hand Uniform sales… 

We are looking for donations of Good Condition Uniform 

that your child(ren) have grown out of. Once we have 

enough we will be setting up a website where people can 

browse for, and buy second-hand uniform at great pric-

es. This will raise money for the school, be cheaper for 

those buying it and be good for the environment so we 

are very keen to get this up and running. Many thanks! We are recycling old Ink Cartridges to raise mon-

ey for the school, so if any body has any, or next 

time you change one, please think of us and 

bring them in, thank you! 



 

Carne Class—  

We learned about our school story The Good Samaritan. We decided to think of lots of ways we can 
help each other in our learning and in every day school life. We pinned these to our kindness tree. It 
was really exciting to see how quickly our tree got full up with all the kindness we showed each other! 

We are busy repotting and caring for all our vegetable plants as part of our Stemtaprise project. We made supports for our 

peas using Willow and we are making sure the plants have everything they need, including lots of sunshine, by placing 

them in sunny spots in our playground, plenty of water , cosy and nutritious compost and of course, lots of LOVE! 

“In Reception we have been practicing our writing using an activity called “Hold a Sentence”. Miss Goodall says a sentence 

aloud and then we have to try and hold it in our memory and write it down using our sounds. We use the sounds on the 

wall and we use our Fred Fingers to help us work out the sounds in each word. We have to remember to put finger spaces 

between each word and put a full stop at the end. Miss Goodall is REALLY impressed with how well we all did!” 



Pendower -  It has been RE week in Pendower this week and we have spent the week finding 

out what happened after Easter Sunday. I have been really impressed with the insightful links that 
the children have made between different areas of our RE learning, including linking our learning 
to words that they have heard in hymns and bible stories that they know. This shows an impres-
sive level of deep thinking about our RE content. The children have written diary entries in role as 
disciples about what happened after Easter, as well as writing poems about the Holy Spirit and cre-
ating sketches of what they think Pentecost would have looked like.  



 

Kiberick...  

Kiberick's Stemterprise project is to create a food dish to sell at the Veryan School Farm Shop 
that will be held on Friday 20th May. 
 
Kiberick enjoyed foraging for wild garlic led by Mrs Holloway. The golden rules of foraging are ; 
always go with someone who knows what they are doing ! Never take more than you need and 
never take the last of a plant .  
 
Back at school we made pesto - we are going to experiment with this ingredient to see of we can 
include it in our food product ...  

The eggerly anticipated Easter Egg hunt ! This year , Year Six chose to hide sweets, an Easter sticker and message of kind-

ness in plastic eggs that will be reused next year. All pupils were also treated to a chocolate egg from the mysterious 

Easter Bunnies!  













 


